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November 2, 1932.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir ;

Recently the Ottawa Valley Graduates' 
Society held their annual meeting, which we are 
informed was quite a successful one, and they enjoyed 
hearing from Doctor Simpson, who went there as their 
Guest-of-Honour.

During the course of the meeting 
the following resolution was proposed by 
Mr. R. T. Bowman, seconded by Miss Jean Matheson, 
and unanimously carried:

"That this Society expresses its regret 
to the University authorities in connection 
with the recent death of Professor Waugh.”

I was asked to advise you in regard to
this resolution.

Faithfully yours,

GBG/W Executive Secretary


